
From:
To: Deep Geologic Repository Project/ Projet de stockage de déchets radioactifs[CEAA\ACEE]
Subject: CEAR, Information Request
Date: March 7, 2017 9:00:23 AM

To whom it may concern,

I urge you to halt the plan to store nuclear waste product near Lake Huron. Besides being an
irreplaceable habitat for a wide number of plant and animal species, it provides drinking water for 44
million people. This resource is not something we can afford to gamble with. As past history has
proven, the safety of any level of nuclear waste storage is precarious at best, and leakage of a large
volume of low level waste could be catastrophic.

Please consider the effects of this decision on all people.

Thank you

Catherine Dallaire
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